From: AG [AG@MyFloridaLegal.com]

Sent: Wednesday, July 07, 2010 4:28 PM
To: Volusiaexposed@cfi.rr.com
Subject: From Attorney General Bill McCollum

Florida Attorney General Bill McCollum received your email regarding Volusia County
Department of Public Protection.

Attorney General McCollum issued the following statement on the Florida Supreme Court's
order to convene a statewide grand jury on public
corruption:

http://www.myfloridalegal.com/newsrel.nsf/newsreleases/A26DE7C27763DB94852576BDO05BB1E7

The Statewide Prosecutor will serve, by law, as the statewide grand jury's counsel. As
mentioned in the above statement, our Statewide Prosecutor will work with the Florida
Department of Law Enforcement and Florida’s state attorneys to identify investigations and
cases to bring before the statewide grand jury. I am forwarding your correspondence to the
Statewide Prosecution Office for review. However, due to the confidential nature of
investigations, the Statewide Prosecution Office is not at 1liberty to comment further. We
will keep your concerns under advisement.

If you have not already done so, I also encourage you to convey your concerns to Governor
Charlie Crist's Office at:

Office of the Governor

The Capitol

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0001
Phone: (850) 488-4441

Website: http://www.flgov.com/

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to review your concerns.
Sincerely,

Office of Citizen Services

Florida Attorney General's Office

PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO THIS E-MAIL. THIS ADDRESS IS FOR PROCESSING ONLY.
To contact this office please visit the Attorney General's website at

www.myfloridalegal.com and complete the on-line contact form. Again, thank you for
contacting the Office of the Florida Attorney General.




